

## BRANDYWINE SCHOOL DISTRICT

1311 Brandywine Boulevard Wilmington, DE 19809-2306 302-793-5000 brandywineschools.org

LINCOLN HOHLER
Superintendent

JOHN A. SKROBOT, III
President, Board of Education

JASON HELLER Vice President, Board of Education

August 31, 2022

Dear BSD Families,

I'm writing this message to share an upcoming schedule change that will impact all of our PK – 12 (including SITE) students and families.

The Delaware Department of Elections requires that all public schools – which serve as polling places – must hold an Inservice Day during primary elections. As you may know, the upcoming primary election is set for Tuesday, September, 13, 2022.

As a result, all public schools across the state, including Brandywine School District, will be closed on Tuesday, September 13, 2022. This day will be used for staff professional development, meaning it will be a day off for students.

Looking ahead, please know the general election on Tuesday, November 8, 2022, is already noted on the 2022-2023 school calendar as a day where all PK – 12 schools and offices will be closed.

This scheduling adjustment just came to our attention. Please accept my sincere apologies for the late notice.

Respectfully,

Lincoln Hohler Superintendent